
                          POLICE BLOTTER REPORT                                                                          

                                     November 29, to December 13, 2020 

               During this period the Sierra Madre Police Department responded 

    to 334 calls for service.  

 

Attempted Burglary 

On 12-3-20 at two male suspects attempted to burglarize a house. The suspects were 

previously seen in the area on two separate days. The suspects and vehicle were the 

same vehicle from another call for service with similar circumstances.  Suspects were 

arrested in a neighboring city and taken to Pasadena Jail. 

Case to Detectives 
 

Theft from a vehicle 

Sometime between 12-5-20 at 1:00PM and 12/6/20 at 8:15AM, unknown person(s) 

removed the tailgate from A Nissan Truck parked in the 100 block of S. Baldwin 

Ave. 

Case to Detectives 
 

Fraud 

On 12-7-20 a resident reported that he was the victim of fraud by sending $2,500.00 

via gift cards, purchased at various local stores to unknown suspect(s).  The suspect 

would give the resident instructions by phone following a pop up alert that there were 

security issues on his MAC lap top computer. 

Case to Detectives 

 

Theft from vehicle  

A resident discovered at 9:00AM, on 12-8-20, that his unlocked truck, parked in the 

100 block of Esperanza Ave. had been ransacked and personal items were stolen. 

Case to Detectives 

 

Vehicle Burglary 

A vehicle burglary occurred sometime between 12-7-20 and 12-8-20 in the rear 

parking lot in the 100 block of W. Sierra Madre Blvd.  The victim stated that his 

pickup truck had the rear window shattered and that a bag with industrial tools had 

been stolen by unknown suspect(s). 

Case to Detectives 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


